
 
 

 

 

 

01 DECEMBER 2018 

 

DEAR KEARNEY FAMILY 
DEAR DENIS HURLEY CENTRE 
DEAR DIAKONIA COUNCIL OF CHURCHES 
 

PEACE BE UPON ALL OF YOU. 

May this letter reach you, your family, colleagues and friends in good health and 
well being? 

On behalf of myself, the executives and members of Religion for Peace (WCRP), 
we express our heartfelt condolences to you and the family, on the passing away 
of PADDY KEARNEY. We are with you at this trying time.  

“From Almighty God, we come and unto Almighty God we return” May Almighty 
God give you, the family, friends and colleagues the strength to bear this great 
loss. 

PADDY was a son of our soil, he was a great friend and colleagues and we will 
always be indebted to him, for all that we do, in Religions for Peace as he was the 
instrument in its formation and foundation. Interfaith is the way to go in this 
millinium. 

Rest in Peace, PADDY. 

Yours truly, 
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MS. SAYDOON NISA SAYED 
CO-ORDINATOR 
MOBILE: +27732413260 

 


